
Welcome New and Returning

Mad Beach Families!

Your 2025-2026 school year will be Extraordinary 
with your involvement here at the beach.

I look forward to working with you. Please don’t hesitate 
to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Suzanne Lake
Family and Community Liaison

Lakes@pcsb.org

(727)547-7697


